
	
	

Traffic	and	Safety	Procedures 
 

Your child’s safety is our number one priority. We appreciate your patience and  
understanding in helping us to maintain safety for all. Please model good character for our children and be sensitive to our 

neighbors during high traffic times. 

GENERAL PROCEDURES for Drop Off and Pick Up: 

• When entering and exiting during morning drop off and afternoon pick up, vehicles should enter campus through the 
west driveway and exit through the north driveway. 

• Parents/Guardians who wish to walk their child(ren) to the school gate in the morning or collect their child at the school 
gate in the afternoon will need to park in the parking lot or on the street and utilize street and driveway crosswalks to 
navigate to and from the gate.  In the morning, parent/guardians will need to remain with their child until the gate opens 
at 8:10 am and will need to wait at the gate until school dismissal at 2:45. 

• Parents/Guardians who wish to utilize the drive through drop off/pick up option will need to pull forward as far as 
possible when dropping off and picking up. All parents need to remain in their vehicles.  Staff will support students 
getting out of the car. 

• Do not park in or block any of the driveways of the homes in our neighborhood. 
• Use marked crosswalks when crossing the parking lot, streets, and driveway. 
• If your child needs to enter or exit on the left side of your car, use parking lot or street parking instead of the drive-

through option and walk your child to/collect your child from the school gate. 
• Do not leave your car unattended in the red zones at any time. Your car will be cited or towed if you park in these areas. 
• The green curb is for loading and unloading only (5-10 min. max). Your car will be towed by law enforcement if you 

remain in this area for an extended period of time.   
• Supervision ends at 3:00 PM.  All students should be picked up by this time. CDC is available for after-school 

childcare.  

 
 



 
SAN PATRICIO AM DROP OFF ONLY:  
NOT AVAILABLE DURING FIELD CONSTRUCTION/COMPLETION 
 

 
 

Your child’s safety is our number one priority. We appreciate your patience and understanding in 
helping us to maintain safety for all our students. 

 
 
	
 


